
 

 

18th April 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent Carer 

 

Online Apprenticeship Event 

 

Interest in the apprenticeship route for our students has always been strong but I was thrilled to welcome over 100 

families to our recent online event.  We will definitely be asking a representative from ASK to do a similar awareness 

event next year. 

 

I received a few enquiries from parents unable to attend about the possibility of seeing a recording of the event.  ASK 

unfortunately are not able to allow recordings by the DFE.  However, they do produce a very useful ‘Parent Guide’ 

which is attached to this letter. 

 

If your child requires further information about apprenticeships or any other route, I am available most lunchtimes 

and my office is based on level 2 in room 205.  Please encourage them to come and find me for any help required. 

 

We are holding a Careers Fair on Thursday 11th July which will be open to parents at the end of the school day.  We 

have exhibitors from colleges, universities and apprenticeship providers as well as local employers.  Please come 

along and take advantage of speaking to them all under one roof.  If you work for an organisation interested in 

exhibiting, please contact Caroline Bramwell at bramwell@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk. 

 

One of the key objectives of the careers education provided is to ensure our students receive the information they 

require to make the right choices for them.  This event demonstrates our commitment to provide quality impartial 

advice to our students. 

 

If you have any queries, suggestions or would like to be involved in our careers education provision please do contact 

me. 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

 

Kate Morgan  

Careers and Vocational Education Lead 

 
 

 

 

mailto:bramwell@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk

